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The music class is gearing up for lots of fun and learning about 

rhythms this year, and is in need of 20 plastic 10 gallon 

buckets for bucket drumming.  These are usually used 

commercially and contain anything from chemicals to cake 

frosting.  Just a short inquiry at the grocery store or your work 

might be well worth it.  Please donate a bucket if possible.  

Also, the $3 once a year art fee is due NOW so that Mrs. Lane 

can plan next semester’s art lessons.  Last year we were short 

quite a bit of money and it does affect our projects.  Any extra 

monetary donations are greatly appreciated in place of extra 

fundraising possibly being needed.   

Greetings,  

I want to thank everyone that is working hard to pull through to the end of the parking lot. It has really helped with 

unloading students quickly and minimizing the traffic jam. I do want to let everyone know that turning around in the 

baseball field when it is raining or has rained could cause you to get stuck so please be mindful of that. I would also like 

to let everyone know that I am working with the Osage County Commissioner and the Sheriff’s Dept. on a better 

solution for our afternoon pickup. Lastly, I need to make everyone aware of a new law that was passed over the 

summer and goes into effect Aug. 21. Starting Aug. 21 House Bill 1685 prohibits the use of all tobacco products in or on 

an educational facility that offers an early childhood education program or in which grades Kindergarten through 12 

are educated. In addition, the use of a tobacco product is prohibited in school vehicles and at any school-sponsored or 

school-sanctioned event or activity. This includes smoking in your car on school property. Tobacco products are 

defined as vapors, e-cigs, cigarettes, and all other tobaccos smokeless or otherwise.  

Thank you, 

Mr. Banker 

 

Menu changes:  Aug 19th will be Meatball subs 
instead of Hot Italian sub. 

Aug 26th will be hot ham and cheese instead of 
southwest turkey melt. 

The library is hosting a “create a bookmark” 

competition.  The winner will be chosen by 

school voting.  

 

Check out the cafeteria menus on-line.  

It is full of awesome and fresh meals 

for you and your children. 

UNLESS IT IS AN EMERGENCY, TRANSPORTATION CHANGES WILL NOT BE PERMITTED 

AFTER 2:30.  TRY TO BE PROMPT AND CONSISTENT WHEN PICKING UP AND DROPPING OFF 

YOUR CHILDREN. 

We will give out medication on an emergency basis, 

such as a fever, or child has headache and parent 

cannot get here. Otherwise, medications must be 

provided by the parent/guardian.   


